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September 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear Kenmore West High School Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Kenmore West High School Meet the Teacher Program is taking place in a virtual format starting 
tonight, Thursday, September 24 at 6:00 PM.  
 
A​ Meet the Teacher Video Directory​ will be posted to the school website which will include links to 
video-recorded teacher introductions and welcomes.  Parents should refer to their student’s schedule 
and use the posted directory to scroll through the departments, select their student’s teacher name and 
view the video links.  
 
Teachers will provide families the following information:  

● Course Overviews 
● Learning Objectives 
● Learning Expectations/Resources 
● Learning Feedback/Grading Information 
● Learning Support 
● Methods for Parent and Teacher Communication.  

 
 
Meet the Teacher videos will be available for families to view at their convenience over the next 
several weeks.  
 
We look forward to a strong family and school partnership in the new school year.  Thank you for your 
support! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dean R. Johnson 
Principal 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i-KZEnJ1V-8e-MzmWQaLoyKz5e2KtFiLyIDm5VKgwYs/edit?ts=5f6cb088

